
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of February 14, 2012
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
9. (12-0084) 
Recommendation to City 
Council to concur in 
recommendation of the 
Public Safety Committee to 
direct City Manager to 
prepare a multi-year Police 
Academy and Recruitment 
Plan, in accordance with 
the adopted budget, and 
present it to City Council 
during the March budget 
update. 

Laurie Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 Police staffing levels are at a critical low just 
as the state prepares to dump thousands of 
prisioners on our streets.  It is absolutely 
imperative that police staffing levels and 
other safety personnel levels be improved 
to ensure the safe keeping of the residents, 
businesses and visitors to this city.  We 
must be proactive to ensure that we keep 
our crime rates down.  We will be losing 
more officers before we can even replenish 
the losses currently suffered.  We need an 
academy immediately.

2/14/2012

14. (12-0154) 
Recommendation to 
respectfully request City 
Attorney to draft a 
resolution on behalf of the 
City of Long Beach to 
oppose any cuts, repeal 
and/or reduction of the 
Hayden Law. 

Kate Karp katekarp@netzero.net 3rd District, Gary 
Delong

Long 
Beach

CA 90803 I would like to thank the council members 
who are supporting the opposition to Gov. 
Brown's proposed repeal of the Hayden 
Law and am strongly asking Mayor Foster 
and the rest of the council to do the same. I 
also wish to join in to request City Attorney 
Robert Shannon to draft a resolution on 
behalf of the city of Long Beach to oppose 
these cuts. To have animals be considered 
collateral damage in the economy is equally 
reprehensible as our children's education.  

2/14/2012
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